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Lecember 29th 1934.

'he Secretary,

LOND ON

Dear Sir,

I am forwarding to you to-day the First Entry
Reports of the S.S. Motor Tanker "KYOKUTO MARU", Kawasaki
Dockyard Co.'s No.584. This vessel is a slister vessel of the
"TOA MARU" recently built by the same Builders, and upon
comparing the partloulars of water ballast for the two vessels
it is found that, cdue to some misunderstanding, the particulsrs
reported for the "TOA MARU" are incorrect in some respects.
The particulars now indicated on the First Entry Report of the
"KYOKUTO MARU" have been carefully verified and may be teken
gs correct for both vessels.

1 am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

(8gd.) H. Jasper Cox
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